
St. Timothy’s Times 

St. Timothy’s School Newsletter  -  September 15, 2022 

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

SCHOOL PICTURES 
 

On Monday, September 26th school       
pictures will be taken by Zahler 
Photography. On this day, the 
wearing of uniforms is optional.    

Picture order forms will be coming home today.  
There is 1 form per child.  If you have multiple 
children, you may enclose 1 check in one 
envelope, but write on the others that payment 
was included with that child.    
 

Families may choose to have siblings pictures 
taken between 7:45 and 8:00 a.m. sharp! 
Additional order       envelopes will be available. If 
you have any questions please call or email the 
school. 
 

Picture Retake day is Thurs. November 10th. 
Tuesday/Thursday Preschool students will take 
pictures on this day.  

School Advisory Board Position 

The School Advisory Board has an opening.  The 
role of the Advisory Board is to advise the pastor 
and principal in matters relating to the school, its 
policies and procedures, and advising on 
administrative decisions.  If you are interested in 
helping in this way, please contact Father Meyer 
at: frmeyer@churchofsttimothy.org 

HOME & SCHOOL MEETING  
Sept. 22nd 7pm 

Mark your calendars for Thursday, September 
22nd for our first Home and School Meeting at 
7:00pm in the school gym.  We request a parent 
from each family to attend the meeting to learn 
more about our Home and School Association, 
upcoming fundraisers, and volunteer 
opportunities.  See you there! The meeting 
agenda is included in this week’s envelope. 

MARATHON NEWS 

T-SHIRT ORDERS ARE DUE 
TOMORROW!   

We will take orders until TOMORROW, 
Friday the 16 for the green t-shirts or Marathon birthday t-

shirts.  Then we are putting our order in, extra green shirts 
may be available, but no blue shirts will be.  Extra order 
forms are going home today.  Contact Alyssa Lang with 
questions 563-581-5518, alyssajanelang@gmail.com. 

 

MARATHON PARENT CRAFT NIGHT  
IS TONIGHT!   

Parents are invited to join Andrea McBrady, the Marathon 
chair, tonight at 6:30pm at Cuddigan Leather in Maple Lake.  
Actual crafting skills are a bonus, but not necessary!   There  
will be  a lot of sorting out candy by class, kindergarten level 
cutting out, and gluing.  So. Much. Gluing!!  Come late, stay 
a short time, anything you can offer is a HUGE help!  There 
will be awesome snacks and beverages!  See you tonight!   
Contact Andrea with any questions 763-656-8592.   

First Holy Communion 
Meeting 

Attention parents of 2nd Graders, if your 
child will be making their First Holy 
Communion this year, there is a First 

Holy Communion Parent information Meeting on 
Wednesday September 21st in the school from 
6:15-6:45pm.  Contact Karrie Walton with questions 
at kwalton@churchofsttimothy.org 

NO OPEN YOUTH ROOM SEPT. 21, 
there is a NET Retreat. 

There is an optional NET Retreat for grades 6-8 on 
September 21st 4-8:30pm in church basement  

*Attn: Middle school families, see flyer 



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Fri. Sept. 16        -Turn in your Marathon pledges! 
Sept. 19-20         -Hearing & Visions Screening for  
   select grades 

Wed. Sept. 21     -First Holy Communion Mtgs. 6:15pm- 

   6:45pm in school gym 

Wed. Sept. 21    -No Open Youth Room, NET Retreat  
   for grades 6-8 in church basement 
Thurs. Sept. 22  -School Mass 9:00am, grade 6 Mass 

Thurs. Sept. 22  -Home & School Meeting 7pm 

Sat. Sept. 24        -Family Fun Day & Street Dance 

Sun. Sept. 25       -Fall Festival 9:00am-5:00pm 

Mon. Sept. 26      -Picture Day! 
Sept. 27-Oct. 10   -NWEA Testing 

Thurs. Sept. 29    -School Mass 9:00am, grade 5 

Sat. Oct. 8            -School Marathon! 
Oct. 19-21            -NO SCHOOL 

 

PRAYER TO OUR LADY OF 
SORROWS 

Most holy Virgin and Mother, 
whose soul was pierced by a 
sword of sorrow in the Passion 
of thy divine Son, and who in 
His glorious Resurrection was filled with 
never-ending joy at His triumph; obtain for 
us who call upon thee, so to be partakers in 
the adversities of Holy Church and the 
sorrows of the Sovereign Pontiff, as to be 
found worthy to rejoice with them in the 
consolation for which we pray, in the 
charity and peace of the same Christ our 
Lord. Amen.  

Prayer Corner 

Thursday Mass Patrol Supervisors:  Do you attend 
our Thursday school Mass?  We are looking for 
parents or grandparents who could help supervise 
our Patrol student crossing guards before and after 
Thursday Mass.  Please contact the Office if you can 
help! 

St. Monica’s Mothers Group 

Please join us as Saint Monica's Moms 
resume our gatherings! We meet the first and 
third Tuesday of the month, beginning 
September 20th, in the church basement. We 
gather from 8:15 to 9:00am for socializing, 
and then have prayer, a video, and discussion 
from 9:00-10:30. Each week is standalone 
with no rsvp necessary, so come as you can 
and leave when you need to. Small children 
welcome, but no babysitting provided. Feel 
free to spread the word and invite other 
mothers! If you have any questions, or wish to 
be added to the reminder text list, reach out 
to Alyssa at 563-581-5518. 

Centennial Cookbooks Available 

The Parish Centennial Cookbooks have arrived!  
They are available for purchase in the Parish or 
School Offices.  There were over 800 recipe 
submissions, making it a wonderful keepsake for 
our Centennial year!  The book is $15 per book.  

Peace of Mind parenting webinars 

This school year, the Catholic Schools Center of Excellence (CSCOE) 
is again offering monthly parenting webinars with Dr. Jules Nolan as 
part of its mental health and wellness initiative, Peace of Mind. We’re 

pleased to share the information about the webinar this month.  
 

JULES NOLAN EDUCATOR SESSION 

“Setting up for Success” — September 20, 4:30 p.m. 
In this session we will talk about the lagging skills we are seeing in 
children, with particular attention to self regulation and emotional 
management. Concrete tips will be offered to help educators set up for 
a successful school year. 
www.calendly.com/drjulesnolan/setting-up-for-success-educators-back-

to-school?month=2022-09 

 

 NET Retreat: St. Tim's will be hosting 
a NET Retreat on Wednesday, 

September 21st, from 4-8:30pm, in the 
church basement for grades 6-8. This is 

an optional retreat, but all 6th-8th 
graders are welcome to attend. Come 
and experience time to grow closer to 

God through talks, sacraments, and fellowship. 

ST. TIMOTHY’S SPECIAL VIDEO UPDATE! 

Watch the fun new video with Mrs. Shelby , Mrs. Paumen, 
and Mrs. Christenson with some school updates! 

https://youtu.be/AM2iaRKrGT0 


